
© Hugo Hunt 

Carr’s Wood East, meet at the Walwyn Close entrance 
Tuesday October 29th 1-3pm 

Free. No booking required. Dress for the weather on the day. 
 

Join us for an afternoon adventure through Carr’s Wood. A beautiful 
spot on the edge of Twerton.  

We will give the woodland some  TLC with a group litter pick 
followed by a minibeast hunt and a camp fire where we will talk 
about future activities in the wood. All equipment provided.  

 

For more info and to register your interest please call, text or email 

Nicole Daw 

nicole.daw@avonwildlifetrust.org.uk  

07458 091435 

 
 



 

 


